
      LESSON PLAN  

Department: Orthopaedics  
 

Period: 2nd July 18 to 3rd Sep 18 
 

Semester: 7th Semester  
Sr. 
no. 
 

Date Topic Learning Objectives Name of Teacher  
 
 

1 02/07/2018 Fracture olecrenon 

a) Classification 

b) Signs and symptoms 

c) Treatment 

d) Operative Treatment  

e) Complication 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr. Ishan Shevate  
 

2 04/07/2018 

 

Ankle fractures 

a) Classification 

b) Signs and symptoms  investigation 

c) Closed treatment 

d) Operative treatment 

e)  Complication 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr .Swaroop 
Solunke 

3 09/07/2018 Fracture radial head 

a) classification 

b) Signs and symptoms 

c) treatment 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 
 

Dr. Rounat Jadhav 

4 11/07/2018 Fractures of the tibial shaft and fibula 

a) Classification 

b) Signs and symptoms  investigation 

c) Closed treatment 

d) Operative treatment 

e)  Complication 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr. Tushar Chaudhari  

 

5 16/07/2018 Dislocations elbow Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 
 

Dr. Anteshwar 

Birajdar 

  

6 18/07/2018 

 

Fractures of patella 

a) Classification 

b) Signs and symptoms  investigation 

c) Closed treatment 

d) Operative treatment 

e)  Complication 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr . Sachin 

Sonawane 

7 23/07/2018 Supracondylar fractures of the humerus 

a) Classification 

b) Signs and symptoms  investigation 

c) Closed treatment 

d) Operative treatment 

e) Complication 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr. Tushar Chaudhari  

8 25/07/2018 Fractures of the proximal tibia 

a) Classification 

b) Signs and symptoms  investigation 

c) Closed treatment 

d) Operative treatment 

e)  Complication 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr .Ankit Rai    



9 30/07/2018 Fractures of the clavicle 

a) Classification 

b) Signs and symptoms  investigation 

c) Closed treatment 

d) Operative treatment 

e)  Complication 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr. Shashikant 
Jaykar  

10 01/08/2018 Supracondylar fractures of femur 

a) Classification 

b) Signs and symptoms  investigation 

c) Closed treatment 

d) Operative treatment 

e)  Complication 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr. Prashant Gholap 

11 06/08/2018 Fractures proximal humerus and shaft 

a) Classification 

b) Signs and symptoms  investigation 

c) Closed treatment 

d) Operative treatment 

e)  Complication 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr. Sachin Sonawane  

12 08/08/2018 Fractures of the femoral shaft 

a) Classification 

b) Signs and symptoms  investigation 

c) Closed treatment 

d) Operative treatment 

e)  Complication 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr. Vivek Patole  

13 13/08/2018 Dislocation shoulder 

f) Classification 

g) Signs and symptoms  investigation 

h) Closed treatment 

i) Operative treatment 

j)  Complication 

 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr. Tushar Pisal  
 

14 20/08/2018 Injuries of the acromioclavicular joint Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr .Vivek Patole  
 

15 27/08/2018 Fractures talus and calcaneum 

a) Classification 

b) Signs and symptoms  investigation 

c) Closed treatment 

d) Operative treatment 

e)  Complication 

Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr. Prashant Gholap 

16 03/09/2018 Metatarsal and phalanx fractures Aim is to achieve early diagnosis 
to institute early proper 
treatment & rehabilitation for 
full functionally recovery & early 
return to work 

Dr. Vinod Nair  
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